
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Council Discussion and Approval to Fill a Vacancy for Ward 2 – Executive 
Department 

Submitted By: Michelle Hood 

Date Submitted: December 10, 2024 

Work Session Date: December 16, 2024 

Council Meeting Date: December 16, 202Y 

Background/History: 

City Councilmember Antione Dabouze’ s seat became vacant on September 23, 2024. A Special Election will be held 
on March 18, 2025, to fill this vacancy. Immediately after his resignation, Council voted pursuant to the Charter to 
hold a Special Election in March 2025. The purpose of this resolution is to issue the official notice of the election as 
well as fix and publish said qualifying fees for the municipal office to be filled during the Special Election.  As with 
previous years, Staff is recommending a three-day qualifying period, commencing on the period Monday – 
Wednesday, in accordance with the Official Election calendar issued by the Secretary of State’s Office.  

Cost: $  Budgeted for:  Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

none 

Action Requested from Council: 

Approval 

 


